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***FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE***

Trust Women is making changes in its medical protocols that will bolster its operations and ensure its

patients receive unparalleled care and attention.

This decision follows a transition in leadership that has required a reexamination of its patient scheduling

and clinical care. Our organization has a long history of providing clinically sound abortion care to those

we serve.

We are committed to those who seek abortion care, particularly where access is a barrier, and we insist

that patients receive not only competent care but care delivered in a responsible and equitable way.

Because nothing is more important at Trust Women than our patients, the organization’s board at a

meeting last night codified medical protocols for our clinic that will require two physicians and a medical

director with abortion experience be present when abortions are performed. The new protocols begin

immediately. We want to serve patients and are committed that any delays in patient care because of the

new protocols be short lived.

Trust Women declines to discuss the particulars of personnel changes in order to protect the privacy of

those involved. Our CEO is Keyla Harrison and our board president is Sapphire Garcia. We welcome a

more expansive conversation of our plans when your deadlines allow.

In solidarity

The Board of Directors of Trust Women Foundation, Inc


